
From: Liebster, Jack
To: Gurley, Margaret
Cc: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: FW: Support for the CDA staff revisions to the EH section of the LCP
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 4:29:05 PM

New Board letter for LCP hearing
 

From: James Sutton [mailto:jamie@v-dac.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 2:58 PM
To: Arnold, Judy; Crosse, Liza; Rice, Katie; Sears, Kathrin
Cc: Liebster, Jack; Crawford, Brian; Parton, Maureen; Lai, Thomas
Subject: Support for the CDA staff revisions to the EH section of the LCP
 
To all of the Supervisors,
I want to urge that you embrace the revisions that the Staff has proposed.  They represent a
thoughtful response to the concerns and recommendations of those of us who live on the Marin
coast.
Thank you, and a big thanks to them.
Jamie
 
Jamie Sutton
PO Box 146
#2 Calle del Onda
Stinson Beach, CA 94970
415-868-1960 (office)
415-298-1960 (cell)
415-868-9901 (home)
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